
Action: That London Councils would be contacted to see whether savings were 
being made across other public health budgets. 
 
N.b: Spreadsheet has been circulated to the Panel. 
 
 
From: Sarah Sturrock [mailto:Sarah.Sturrock@londoncouncils.gov.uk]  
Sent: 02 January 2014 15:20 
To: Ponomarenko Melanie 
Subject: RE: Query re Public Health budgets 
 
Melanie 
 
I’m sorry, the only info we have are the public health funding allocations for boroughs 
and the RA outturn data that was published in the summer (which shows what 
category of PH spend boroughs have allocated their funding to).  These are all in the 
public domain, but I attach the spreadsheets in which a colleague of mine had pulled 
together the RA data from London in case that is useful.  We have not gathered any 
info about boroughs’ budgets and plans, including any plans for savings. 
 
Sarah 
 
Sarah Sturrock 
Interim strategic lead, health & adult services 
sarah.sturrock@londoncouncils.gov.uk 
 
London 
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